
Notice of Date Change for Public Hearing  
on Proposed Regulatory Action 

In a notice of proposed regulatory action published in the California Regulatory Notice 
Register 2017, No. 20-Z, on May 19, 2017, the Fish and Game Commission proposed 
to add Section 1.95, Title 14, California Code of Regulations, regarding a process to 
automatically conform State recreational fishing regulations to federal regulations. The 
date of the hearing relevant to this action has been changed from Thursday, 
August 17, 2017, to Wednesday, August 16, 2017, at 8:00 a.m., or as soon thereafter 
as the matter may be heard. The location remains the same at the Resources Building 
Auditorium, 1416 Ninth Street, Sacramento, CA.  

Written comments mailed, delivered, or emailed to the Commission office, must be 
received before 12:00 noon on August 11, 2017. All comments must be received no 
later than August 16, 2017, at the hearing in Sacramento, California.  

For additional information, please refer to the notice published on May 19, 2017.  
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